
COUNCIL MEETING – 17TH OCTOBER 2012  
ITEM 17 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Lupton for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Environment:-  

 
 
“Following the horrendous conditions suffered by residents in several areas of the 
borough during the recent period of heavy rain and consequent flooding could you 
please inform members as to how the Council, its employees and associated 
agencies reacted to the emergency?  
 
Could you also outline what, if any, representation is to be made to the Environment 
Agency as regards to the introduction of works to mitigate the results of any future 
storms of this intensity?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


